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Dear	Frd	

The	package	came	safe	a	few	days	since	&should	have	written	of	their	receipt	
by	return	mail.	had	I	not	had	another	attach	of	my	nervous	debility,	which	still	
continues.		I	wrote	you	on	the	18,	and	a	postal	on	the	23,d	but	have	heard	nothing	
from	you.	The	latter	was	to	tell	you	I	had	given	a	letter	of	introduction	to	you,	to	my	
esteemed	friend	Mr	Albert	Doublé,	who	did	not	leave	when	he	tho’t	he	would,	he	
now	expects	to	leave	on	the	5th	&as	he	will	stop	in	other	cities,	may	not	be	with	you	
for	sometime.	I	think	you	met	him	in	my	room.	with	much	to	Mrs	J,	&	kindest	
regards	to	yourself,	as	ever	truly		

Jo.	L	Newcomb.		
	

Editor's	note:	
Dear	Frd	is	Colonel	Johnston.	


